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Axelson, Jﬂn

e e
From: gene fritzler [gfritzler@bresnan.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 7:40 PM
To: Axelson, John
Cc: gfritzler@live.com; sfritzler@kci.com
Subject: Gebauerno 1
Attachments: 2-22-11 Gebauer Water DataSummary. pdf
Hi John:

Thanks again for the extension of time to follow-up on the site plan for the Gebauer Ho.
1. We plan on taking additional water samples from the production pits next Monday--
February 28. We anticipate sampling in the mid-morning--around 10:00 am or so. If
possible, we are also going to re-sample the upgradient/downgradient groundwater in the
vicinity of the production pits as well as take additional surface water samples and/or
water samples from the stock tanks in the area if they are active.

Attached for your convenience is a copy of the table with the background water guality
results from the previous sampling. We have updated the table to include the results of
the production pit water sample taken earlier this year. The table alsc includes the
elevations and approximate depth to groundwater. Groundwater in the area is over 20 feet
bgs. BAs you will note, the production pit water is of comparable quality to the
groundwater in the vicinity of the well. It remains Fritzler's position that seepage, if
any, from the production pits cannot adversely impact groundwater quality.

Flease let me know if you will be taking split samples next Monday. Once we get the
results of the second round of sampling, we will submit a site plan for the Gebauer No. 1
production pits.

Talk soon and please call with any guestions.

Gene

Ps: I also will be sending an updated site map in the next few days.

John Axetson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



